
            
 

 
 

Consulting Services for Enterprise Resource Planning (ERP) 
Project Planning and Development 

Request for Information # 1 – April 30, 2025 

Thank you for your interest in the Village’s project. Highlighted responses to requests for 
information are listed below.  
 
Previous RFI responses and addenda can be viewed at http://www.royalpalmbeachfl.gov/rfps  
 
Randy Brown 
I.S. Director 
Office: (561) 790-5143 
Village of Royal Palm Beach 
1050 Royal Palm Beach Blvd. 
Royal Palm Beach, FL 33411  
Email: rbrown@royalpalmbeachfl.gov  
 

1) I understand you are receiving proposals from qualified consultants for your ERP 
program. My Director, Carson, asked that I reach out and try to set up a quick meeting 
to discuss the details. I'm not sure if you're familiar with Info-Tech but we've done this 
project hundreds of times over across all industries. Let me know if you'd be free for a 
quick teams meeting with Carson and we can sort out the details. 

A. A pre-bid conference will be held on Tuesday, May 13 2025 at 11:00 a.m. via 
GoToMeeting where details of the RFP will be discussed. 
 
Please join my meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone. 
 
https://meet.goto.com/926042733 
 
You can also dial in using your phone.  United States: +1 (224) 501-3412 |  
Access Code: 926-042-733 
 
The pre-bid conference is not mandatory. 

https://meet.goto.com/926042733

